
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Hope Vale Council’s New Website Launched 

 

Hope Vale Aboriginal Shire Council’s new-look website has been launched today,  Wednesday 

25 July 2018. 

Council’s Acting Mayor Mrs June Pearson said Council was excited to announce that the new 

and refreshed website is live.  

“The updated site includes changes to navigation, with dropdown menus for both mobile and 

desktop versions,” she said. 

“We’ve also improved the structure of our content, with a range of smaller but impactful 

changes, aimed at making a visit to Council’s website a better experience,” Mrs Pearson said. 

Council CEO Mr Stephen Linnane said that the job opportunities, local events and news will 

also be available on the re-vamped website. 

“Applying for a job with Council will be easier with positions now being advertised, and 

applications accepted, on line,” Mr Linnane said. 

Acting Mayor Pearson said that the new website was another step forward in opening 

Council’s communications with residents, helping them to stay informed of news and events 

and in promoting Hope Vale township to a wider audience.  

To check out the new look go to www.hopevale.qld.gov.au   
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For further comment on this article contact Tracey Wilson 0419 688 372  
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